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A Reception For Attendees 
 

Join us in the lobby of Rasmuson Hall on  
January 11, 2024 @ 4:50pm. 

 
The College of Business and Public Policy and the 

College of Arts and Sciences 
 

Cordially invites all conference attendees to a 
reception in Rasmuson Hall immediately following 

the last training of the day. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to gather and mingle with other 

Tribes, ANCs and Non-Profits. Won’t you join us? 
 


